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YEAR 10 CAMP

Year 10 students enjoyed The Urban Challenge last week.

Over the course of a few days, they were required to complete different challenges and send
these images in to receive their next challenge. Some of these challenges included Rubik's Tubes
Module, solving riddles to follow a trail of coloured envelopes and learning to surf.

They also participated in the Kids Giving Back Cook 4 Good program where they cooked and
packaged meals for the homeless.

It was a great time for students to bond with one another as well as serving our community.
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